28/02/2018

RE: DA17/1092 - 13 - 15 Park Road WALLACIA NSW 2745

I purchased a property in Wallacia in 2009, with assurances from many, including real estate
agents, that the golf course would remain and never be available for other uses. these assurances
were based on the knowledge that the golf course was donated and caveated to the state.

I am upset that the golf course is under
threat, and would like to state that converting a fine golf course into a cemetery is wrong! I'd go
so far as to say it's ridiculous. why would we not insist that a new cemetery be created outside of
a village centre. rumours of shady business dealings by Penrith panthers and their associates,
and proven and absurd profits for some, only magnifies the injustice of this action. I write this
letter assuming that government is already too corrupt to be influenced by a local without money
to offer for election campaigns, I remain hopeful that I'm wrong.

I strongly oppose the development of a cemetery in Wallacia.




